
Dear Justin and Rebekah, 
 
I hope you are doing well and enjoying Virginia.  How is the weather 
there?  We have had several tropical storms come through here 
recently, but we have actually had a spring this year!   It is hard to 
believe that four years has passed since your wedding!   I really enjoyed 
your wedding on the beach with the beautiful ocean in the background.   
I hope you are doing better than the beach on which you were married.  
There have been many storms over the past four years and the beach 
replenishment is just about finished.  There are two extra 
jetties/groins that have been added to the beach.  Some of us were 
worried about what the replenishment would do to the sea turtle 
nesting.  There was one report of a sea turtle that had to be rescued 
because it had wandered in the wrong direction and was stranded on 
higher sand.  What are your thoughts on beach replenishment?  Should 
we let nature take its course, are we interfering when we dredge for 
sand offshore to replenish the coasts?  Hope you can come visit soon 
and see the ever-changing beach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Josh 
 
 
 
 
 
 


